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Solicitations at Transfer Station

Board of Health
21 State Line Road PO Box 81 West Stockbridge, Mass. 1266-0525

 
Tel. (413) 232-0300  x 314
Fax. (413) 232-7195
 
May 5, 2017

MEMO: Policy update
 

At a duly posted Board of Health meeting held on May 4, 2017, with a quorum present, the Board amended its
policy updated March 2, 2017 pertaining to the Transfer Station to read as follows: "Due to safety concerns,

solicitations are not allowed within the vicinity of the operations and equipment on the grounds of the West

Stockbridge Transfer Station. Such activity is permitted at the lower level away from said operations." A motion for
the amendment was made and seconded with all members in favor. (This action was scheduled for the Board's April
meeting, but a quorum was not present at that time.)
 
Scott W. Sawyer, Chairman

 
 

Board of Health
21 State Line Road PO Box 81 West Stockbridge, Mass. 1266-0525

 
Tel. (413) 232-0300  x 314
Fax. (413) 232-7195
 
March 2, 2017

MEMO:
 

At a duly posted Board of Health meeting held on March 2, 2017, with a quorum present, the Board took the
following action: "To prohibit solicitation upon the grounds of the West Stockbridge Transfer Station". A motion
was made and seconded with all members in favor. (This will update a ruling done by a previous Board several
decades ago)

 
 

 

http://www.weststockbridge-ma.gov/Pages/WestStockbridgeMA_Transfer/05B11B80-000F8513.0/6242017_124534_0.png
http://www.weststockbridge-ma.gov/Pages/WestStockbridgeMA_Transfer/05B11B80-000F8513.0/6242017_124534_0.png

